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Freedom of Information Request 

Thank you for your letter, in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ): 
What training (if any) is given to prisoners employed to cut the hair of other prisoners?

What provisions are in place to sanitise the equipment used by prisoner hairdressers? 

Would the prison accept liability and indemnify the prisoner hairdresser in the event of the transmission of a blood-borne disease?
I can confirm that the MoJ holds information that you have requested, and I am pleased to provide this to you. 

Training for hairdressers and barbers is carried out in a number of prison establishments. The attached list shows the prisons that provided training courses in 2011/12 and the qualifications that can be obtained. (2011/12 is the latest year for which this information is available.)
All the qualifications listed include training in health and safety in the salon which includes the hygiene and sanitisation of the equipment used.
All prison establishments are required under the Health and Safety at Work Act 1974 to report and investigate all accidents and injuries. They will all have a local policy on how to proceed when an injury to a prisoner is sustained while working or as a result of actions by others. Liability in any particular case will depend on the facts of the case itself.
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